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AID-ICU newsletter – December/November 2021 
 

Happy New Year to all collaborators!! 
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Happy New Year to all AID-investigators, we hope 2022 
will be prosperous for all of you. 2022 will be the year 
where we publish the AID-ICU results which we indeed 
look forward to. Thank you for your continued support 
through 2021.  

As we hope to finalize recruitment in February/March 
2022 fewer sites will continue recruitment until 
completion of the trial. The following sites are still 
enrolling patients:  

- DK01 ICU 4131 Rigshospitalet 
- DK04 ICU Aalborg 
- DK11 ICU Hillerød 
- DK14 ICU Køge 
- DK15 ICU Hjørring 
- DK16 ICU Nykøbing Falster 
- DK19 ICU Roskilde  
- DK20 ICU Herlev 

Please be aware of this when transferring patients to other 
sites. And last but not least – hang in there only 56 
patients to go!  

 

Top 5 recruiters 
November and December combined 

 
1. DK14 Køge (12 patients) 
2. DK04 Aalborg (7 patients) 
3. DK01 4131 Rigshospitalet (6 patients) 
4. DK15 Hjørring (5 patients) 
5. DK19 Roskilde (5 patients) 
 
Congratulations! 

 

 

Closing sites 

The following sites have finalized recruitment:   

- DK06 ICU Herning, DK 
- DK07 ICU Holstebro, DK 
- DK22 ICU Aabenraa, DK 
- DK26 ICU Sønderborg, DK 
- DK30 ICU Odense, DK 
- FI02 ICU Helsinki, Finland 
- IT06 ICU Monza, Italy  
- UK01 ICU Cardiff, Wales 
- ES16 ICU Leida, Spain  

Thank you for every single randomisation and all the work 
you have put into the AID-ICU trial!  
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Remember the Coordinating Center is always available on the: 

AID-ICU HOT-LINE: +45 93 57 77 50 

www.cric.nu/aid-icu 

Kind Regards from the AID-ICU team 
Lone (sponsor), Camilla (After-AID) and Nina (Coordinating Investigator) 

 

 

Other important news from the coordinating centre 

1. Please check your trial medication. All expired medication should be discarded. Remember to fill-in disposal 
form and forward it to the coordinating investigator: ncan@regionsjaelland.dk.  

2. Please strive to keep protocol compliance, we have had an unfortunate increase in protocol violations due to 
open-label antipsychotics. It is very important to manage delirium with trial medication followed by escape 
medication when trial medication is insufficient for safe delirium management. Please check SOP Trial 
medication (http://www.cric.nu/aid-icu-sop-trial-medication/).  

3. Please ensure that email notifications of warnings and major protocol violations are handled to secure 
adherence to the protocol.  

4. Please check the site master file log (http://www.cric.nu/aid-icu-log-for-site-master-file/) regularly for 
updates.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ICU Aalborg 

Top recruiters overall 


